
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Cannabis Regulation to report to the Planning and Land Use 
Management Committee on the City's ability to constrain the placement of cannabis 
advertisements in school zones.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


